
July 29, 1969 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Qr Press 
Route 8 

-Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of July 21, 1269. 

.The records of the Warren Commission do not include copies of any of 
the documents listed in your letter except the "authorization for 
post-mortem examination signed by the Attorney General." An elec-
trostatic copy of this paper is in the autopsy file for President 
Kennedy, and we assume that a copy of it was furnished to you with 
the copies of other papers in the files. .Enclosed is a copy of this 
paper. Unfortunately, we do not have a better copy of it. 

No additional material relating to the autopsy of vresident Kennedy 
has become available. 

Sincerely, 

HERBERT E. ANGEL 
Acting Archivist 
of the United .States 

Enclosure 

Wohnson:cet 
GC 
NN.D 70-12 
ch+/ . 

-1, /tc. 


